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“Dn the Heart o/ Miami”

414 S. W, SECOND AVENUE
MIAMI 36. FLORIDA

November 11, 1948.

Mr. Ernest R. Yooper,
438 East 21 St
Brooklyn 26, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Cooper:

This is to confirm your report of December 1, 1947. Your log is
accurate.

I am sorry that your origional report was not answered.

We have no set schedule for transmitting frequency measurement tests.
The laboratory that measures us is only 23 miles away and they meke their
measurement at no particular time. Most stations are measured from this
same company in this neighborhood and thus keep no definite schedule.

WMIE has been on the air for a month now. WFEC will go on the air
in about a month or so.

Thanks for the report.

Very truly yours,

Owner-ianager.,



